Program

FOR FRESHMEN and NEW STUDENTS

UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS SEPTEMBER 17-25, 1938

General Information

New students, particularly freshmen, should read this folder carefully, and keep it by them during the opening days of the fall semester.

All students entering the University for the first time, regardless of their classification, must be present at (1) the psychological examination and (2) the physical examination. In addition to these, all entering freshmen are required to attend (3) the meeting on Monday morning of new students by schools (except for students in the School of Fine Arts), (4) the convocations on Monday and Tuesday evenings, and (5) the New Student Induction on Thursday evening.

At the psychological examination you will be given an attendance card, which will be punched to record your attendance at required meetings.

- (a) No student who has not taken the psychological examination will be allowed to register without posting a bond of five dollars, which will be forfeited unless he takes the examination at the first opportunity. The examination precedes registration, being held at 9 a.m., Saturday, September 17, in Hoch Auditorium. Be on time for the psychological examination. At 9 o'clock sharp the doors of the Auditorium will be closed, and latecomers will not be admitted.
- (b) Registration is held in the basement of Frank Strong hall. You must register according to the following schedule, the letter referring to the first letter of your last name: